
GOLF PRIVATE LESSON INQUIRY FORM 

Thank you for your interest in private golf lessons with Arlington Heights Park District Golf. 
Please fill out the form below, and a representative will contact you to schedule your lesson. 

Personal Information: 

Full Name: ____________________________________________ 

Phone Number: ________________________________________ 

Email Address: ________________________________________ 

Lesson Preferences: 

Preferred Instructor (if any): ______________________________ 

Skill Level: 
☐ Beginner ☐ Intermediate ☐ Advanced 

Preferred Days for Lessons: 
☐ Monday ☐ Tuesday ☐ Wednesday ☐ Thursday ☐ Friday ☐ Saturday ☐ Sunday 

Preferred Time of Day: 
☐ Morning ☐ Afternoon ☐ Evening 

Private Lesson Details: 

• Private lessons are based on the availability of the instructor. 
• Each private lesson includes: 

o 30 minutes of instruction 
o 1 Medium Bucket of Range Balls 
o Recap of the lesson 

 

Adult Lessons   Junior Lessons   Semi-Private Lessons 

Individual-$65  Individual-$45  2 Students-$80 

Series of 3-$165  Series of 3-$115  2 Students Series of 3-$210 

Series of 6-$290 
 

Date of Payment: 



Holly Barth-708-289-7804 

Holly attended Tulsa University on a golf scholarship. In 1976 she won the Los Angeles 

Women’s City Championship and was a First Team Collegiate All-American at the University of 

Tulsa in 1978. Holly turned professional in 1979 at age 22, playing professionally in the United 

States for 5 years and then competing on the Japanese LPGA for 5 years, winning two titles and 

representing Japan against the US in 1989. Holly comes to the Arlington Heights Park District 

with a wealth of knowledge and the dedication to teach the game of golf especially to junior golfers.  

Rich Grutzmacher-847-610-0899 

Rich started playing golf over 50 years ago. Rich loves the game of golf and learning more and 

more every day. Rich has been teaching at the Arlington Heights Park District since last 

season. Rich enjoys seeing his students improve from lesson to lesson. His wealth of experience 

and knowledge of the golf swing allows him to keep a single digit handicap. 

Peter Bryl-847-651-2323 

Peter Bryl has been a golf instructor for almost 20 years. The emphasis for Peter is to make sure 

his students have fun no matter what age. Another priority is to work with the students to 

improve their golf game. Peter is very patient and positive when giving lessons. If you need a 

laugh, just ask for a joke from Peter, he always has plenty to tell. 

Bryan Cox-847-577-3032 

Bryan is our General Manager of Golf Operations and has been with the Arlington Heights Park 

District for just over a year now. Bryan has been teaching the game of golf for over 15 

years. Bryan enjoys teaching the game of golf because no two swings are the same and each 

golfer is unique. While Bryan would like to teach more, he has other obligations and defers to 

the other great Arlington Heights Park District Golf Instructors 

 


